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Sep 24, 2019

College of Engineering Welcomes Freshmen Students

The College of Engineering at Al Ain University, Abu Dhabi Campus, welcomed its freshmen
students who joined the college at the beginning of the academic year 2019-2020 by organizing
an orientation meeting, where various sessions were delivered by the college faculty members
about the most important topics that students should be familiar with during their studies.

Dr. Faten Kharbat, Deputy Dean of the College of Engineering, started the meeting by wishing
the students to have a great academic year full of positivity and successes, directed them to
start working hard and stressing the importance of being an engineer even while they are
students.

Dr. Thabet Mismar explained the Academic Clarifications which include GPA Rating, Course
Grading System, Attendance (FA), and other AAU rules and policies.

Dr. Mohammad Daoud talked about Registering for classes and explaining in detailed about the
study plan, and the students’ future career and how they can decide to study what they are



good at. He also focused on the Grants and Financial Aid that the university offers for the
students and he explained the differences between those grants.

Moreover, Mr. Zaydoon Hatamleh talked about the AAU resources such as AAU email and the
importance of using this email, and he clarified the idea of using the Edugate and the Moodle.
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